Come and join the Knights of Columbus in Horning Hall at the
annual “Free Throw Contest” on

Friday, December 27" from 10:00 am to 12:00 pm
OR
Monday, December 30" from 1:00 pm to 3:00 pm

Boys and girls, ages 9-14, show your skills! Winners in each age
group will receive an official “Knights of Columbus Free Throw”
basketball! .

You will also have a chance to represent our St. Hilary Sabers
and move onto the District, Regional and State Finals! Hope to
see you therel! S Ef LAY




